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MOTIVATION LETTER 

TO INTERNATIONAL FLOORBALL FEDERATION 

Sir/Madam, 

 With much respect and honor, we wish to present ourselves to you as a group of 

youths Cameroonians for Floorball service.   

We found Floorball each other through by viewing on You-tube finals in different 

tournaments. Fascinated by the sport under diverse, we started practicing the 

traditional way in our various institutions with tennis balls and sticks manufactured by 

ourselves. Now we have decided to share our passion with our compatriots, with the 

whole of Africa and also the rest of the world. Thus, modernize, develop and promote 

Floorball in our beloved country Cameroon or Africa is our main goal. We intend to 

make our modest contribution to the advancement of Floorball worldwide.  

 Our short term goal is to raise the Cameroon summit of African and even global 
excellence Floorball organizing: 

 Holiday’s tournements 

 Divisional championship  

 Regional championship 

 National championship 

 And international tournaments. 

And our long term objectives will be:  

 To introduce Floorball in sports education in Cameroon.  

 Enter into partnership with local authorities to create the infrastructure so 

that Floorball is practiced in the most isolated areas of the country. 

 To build a national training center for Floorball. 

 To organize the African Cup of Nations Floorball.  

 To create with your help the Confederation of African Floorball. 

 While waiting to hear from you, we count on your much understanding.

  

 Yours sincerely,         

 CAMEROON FLOORBALL ASSOCIATION 

  

              THE HEADQUATERS 

                 Yvette MANONG 


